
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 10.05.2024 

 

 

Notice 

It is hereby notified for all concerned that a company of West Bengal 
Police has occupied college premises yesterday (09-05-2024) after the 
office hour was over. As per verbal intimation from Nalhati P.S. the said 
company is going to retain the said premises occupied until the early 
hours of 15-05-2024. Hence college with all its units will remain closed 
on and from 10-05-2024 to 15-05-2024 for the said reason.  

College with all of its units of both Day and Morning Shift is however 
supposed to resume its usual operations on and from 16-05-2024 at 
regular hours. 

 

                                                                                    
                                                                                        (Dr. Nurul Islam) 
Dated: 10.05.2024                                                                                           Principal     
Nalhati, Birbhum.                                                                                 Hiralal Bhakat College 
                                                                                       Nalhati, Birbhum  

                                                                           

 


